
What to Expect With Billing and Insurance 
At MaineOrtho, we’re dedicated to making top-quality care as cost effective as possible. 
In order to maintain efficiency and provide care to all patients in need, payment is 
expected at the time of service. 
  
We participate with most major health plans and will bill them directly. Co-pay amounts, 
non-covered services, and amounts applied to your deductible are due from you at the 
time of service. 
  
WE PARTICIPATE IN THE FOLLOWING PLANS: 

  
Aetna – HMO, PPO and POS 
Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield – all products 
Cigna – HMO, PPO and POS 
Medicare 
MaineCare  
Harvard Pilgrim Healthcare  
Medical Network – (MedNet) (network of insurances)  
Martin’s PointTriCare and Champus – Active Military Coverage 
Regarding payment for non-covered services or services not completely covered by 
insurance, you may pay with cash, check, or major credit card. If you are unable to make 
payment in full, we will assist you in making payment arrangements. 
  
LET’S TALK ABOUT IT 

  
If you have further question or concerns about paying for your care, please feel free to 
contact our accounts receivable staff. We’ll work with you to make appropriate payment 
arrangements. 
  
Just call the direct line at 207-774-5113. 

 

http://www.aetna.com/index.html
https://www.anthem.com/health-insurance/maine/health-plans/
http://www.cigna.com/consumer/index.html
http://www.medicare.gov/
http://www.maine.gov/dhhs/mainecare.shtml
http://www.harvardpilgrim.org/portal/page?_pageid=213,1&_dad=portal&_schema=PORTAL
http://www.mainemednet.com/
http://www.martinspoint.org/
http://www.tricare.mil/
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